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Report of the Vice President Internal to Council 
February 4th 2010 
 
For Information 
Events 
Sustainable chat and funs 
This went very well.  I think the event was a success and it was something different and interesting in 
my portfolio.  There was a great turnout and I think people enjoyed it.  I hope some of you got to 
come check it out.  
 
Green events 101 Workshop 
I am putting this together with the Green events coordinator and one of the environmental 
commissioners.  This is going to be really cool.  It is an interactive workshop on making events more 
sustainable.  Its going to be held on February 11th, 5:30-7:00 in the Clubs Lounge (on the 4th floor of 
Shatner). Please tell your departments and clubs about this.  It is a great oppotuniry to share ideas, 
discuss, and learn how to make a difference when planning events.  You can RSVP to Claire Paller at 
greenevents.ssmu@gmail.com by February 9th. 
 
 Internal 
Passing the Torch 
Ivan and I gave this workshop on succession planning and it was really well received.  This is a great 
initiative we were able to work on with the First year office. 
 
CAF 
Francofete is happening now.  It is really great.  Here is the schedule, hopefully some of you have 
attended these great events and will check out the rest of them. 

 
GA 
The website is updated and info has been going out on listservs. Check out www.ssmu.mcgill.ca/ga 
for lots of great info.  We are putting up the second round of posters and doing some more 
advertising.  There is a facebook event, please join and invite all of your friends.  Start talking to 
people about this, get your friends interested.  There will be ads in the papers next week and we will 
begin making class announcements.  If anyone is interested in getting more involved please let me 
know. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Alex(andra) Brown  


